
This	is	everything	we	have	since	our	new	system	went	into	effect.	
Our	old	email	company	folded	and	it	will	cost	a	significant	amount	of
money	to	research	further.	
Do	you	need	any	further	information.	
We	have	not	and	do	not	plan	on	purchasing	any	of	these	services.	

----------	Forwarded	message	---------
From:	Dennis	Greenleaf		>
Date:	Tue,	Feb	25,	2020	at	11:54
Subject:	Re:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request
To:	John	LeLacheur		>

Results	from	search

Hi	Chief,

I	did	a	search	for	ACLU	and	for	facial	recognition.	Here	are	the
results	for	both.		I	went	back	to	may	2019.	I	can	search	further	back,
but	that	will	only	give	us	what	was	imported	from	the	old	email	system,
which	not	everyone	brought	over.

On	Tue,	Feb	25,	2020	at	10:33	AM	John	LeLacheur
	>	wrote:

	Let	me	know	if	the	attachment	is	there.		

	----------	Forwarded	message	---------
	From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		>
	Date:	Fri,	Feb	14,	2020	at	11:24	AM
	Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request
	To:	beverlychief@beverlyma.gov
			>,	pbouchard@beverlyma.gov
			>
	Cc:	Taïsha	Lazare	
>
	

	Good	Morning,

	
	

	Please	see	attached.

	
	

	Best	regards,

	
	

	Emiliano

From John	LeLacheur	<jlelacheur@beverlyma.gov>
Subject Fwd:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	25	Feb	2020	12:24:28	-0500



	
	

	------

	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

	Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

		

	Policy	Counsel

	Technology	for	Liberty	Program
	

	American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

	211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110
0?entry=gmail&source=g>	

	617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org	
Website
nFeAjeXnctR61ZK7TqMDf2tlWNev4f36I_a-C8-dbsnVcGoEY_h5l4xleWE97RH2aTRbBV3o
XWZmG6-5FjMySBVEvLCt9RK8IrBSxX33pvBFfaS6W6u-Uy9JC0,&typo=1>		|	Twitter
ass&c=E,1,ymYj7K_8W-mVRvunRVTrWGJhYiXngoQjtWVdMjkFP59F2ZHBVz_WqVHolASZoY
gsv20H5899Kvlz6MK7tNRzdVpJybQVnMdUysoRBv3eIBkI0HOvOZT2&typo=1>		|
Facebook			|	Instagram
		|	Youtube
	

		

	
	

	--	
	
	Regards,
	Chief	John	G.	LeLacheur
	Beverly	Police	Department
	191	Cabot	Street
ntry=gmail&source=g>	
	Beverly,	MA	01915
ntry=gmail&source=g>	
	978-922-1212

lic/bev.jpg?width=725>
hs-fs%2fhubfs%2fImages%2fCriminal%2520Justice%2ffbinaa-259x300.png%3fwid
th%3d223%26name%3dfbinaa-259x300.png&c=E,1,e27kvwTB4FWviiYGIMQrehLTj-p4D
vbFlKDof_STjrm6ZbVVzMpbFq1y4Nl-ppQ9rJIvzyt3DRoT-bhsA1eoibkE5j6wA-QhuDlQ-
iRrq3XfXRPP7iaW&typo=1>	
	

	This	e-mail	and	any	files	transmitted	with	it	are	confidential
and	are	intended	solely	for	the	use	of	the	individual	or	entity	to	whom
they	are	addressed.		This	communication	may	contain	material	protected
by	law.		If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	or	the	person	responsible
for	delivering	the	e-mail	to	the	intended	recipient,	be	advised	that	you
have	received	this	e-mail	in	error	and	that	any	use,	dissemination,
forwarding,	printing,	or	copying	of	this	e-mail	is	strictly	prohibited
and	may	be	subject	to	criminal	prosecution.		If	you	have	received	this
e-mail	in	error,	please	immediately	notify	me	by	telephone	at
978-922-2222.	You	will	be	reimbursed	for	reasonable	costs	incurred	in



notifying	us.

		

--	

Dennis	Greenleaf

Police	IS/City	of	Beverly	Network	Engineer

(978)	921-6000	Ext:	2376

dgreenleaf@beverlyma.gov		

	

--	

Chief	John	G.	LeLacheur	
Beverly	Police
191	Cabot	Street	
Beverly,	MA	01915
978-922-1212


